

## LEAVE A LEGACY



## 2/3 Down, 1/3 to GO

The National Order of the Arrow Committee has been engaged in the Centennial Campaign to raise the funds needed to leave our legacy at the BSA's high adventure bases and in the national BSA Museum in Irving, Texas. With 100% giving from members of the national committee and the support of major donors, we have raised over \$800,000 towards our \$1.2 million goal towards leaving our legacy.

It is now YOUR opportunity to join your brothers in this worthwhile effort!

## Building the Legacy The National OA Committee is looking for 100

individuals, lodges, or sections to make a gift of \$1,000+ over the next 90 days. Your support will help us:

- Complete the OA's new national ceremonial site at the Summit Bechtel Reserve
- Establish a stronger OA presence at the national high adventure bases and BSA Museum
- Create a display at the Philmont Museum and Seton Memorial Library that spotlights the Order's connection and service to the outdoors





## How to Help

- Individuals interested in making a gift of \$1,000 or more can make a check payable to OA-BSA and send it to the National BSA Service Center\*
- Lodges interested in making a gift of \$1,000 or more should contact one of their regional ambassadors to assist you in the process\*\*
- Sections interested in making a gift of \$1,000 or more should also contact one of their regional ambassadors

Donors of \$1,000 or

more will be recognized in the 2018 OA

Handbook and in a special recognition at NOAC, in addition to receiving other unique campaign gifts.

One naming opportunity at the Summit Bechtel Reserve is still available! For a gift of \$20,000, the WWW Overlook could be named in your honor! Contact Mark Chilutti (chilutti2000@aol.com) or Matt Dukeman (matthew.dukeman@scouting.org) quickly if you want to learn more.

For more information, visit <u>www.oa-bsa.org</u>, or email <u>90daychallenge@oa-bsa.org</u> to contact your regional ambassadors about making a contribution to this unique opportunity.

\*Address envelopes to Matt Dukeman, National OA Director, BSA 1325 West Walnut Hill Lane, PO Box 152079, Irving, TX, 75015

\*\*It is important that before you consider a gift to the OA Centennial Campaign that you have first made a gift to your council this year for at least the same amount.